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The Committee met on August 20, 2008.  We approved one individual professional development 
application for $600.  There are a couple of evaluative reports pending, but considerable money 
is left ($1000 for state association preconference grants and $3850 for individual PD grants) 
because we have not had as many requests as last year.  The executive secretary and president 
will encourage MPLA members to apply.   

Committee members reviewed the continuing education webpage and were asked to help update 
it.  The executive secretary sent an email to the state representatives for updates and additions 
and we have heard from about half of them.  Once the page is updated, we can encourage its use 
for CE opportunities.   

 


